


 

Comité pour la promotion du français  

o This new committee has been created in the fall. Members are representatives from 

the high-level administration, various Francophone departments and student 

bodies. The SSMU francophone commissioner, Héloïse Huynh, sits on the 

committee on behalf of the SSMU. Another FAC member, the president of the 

Organisation de la Francophonie à McGill, is also sitting on the committee.  

o The Comité pour la promotion du français has met for the first time of the semester 

on February 14th. The francophone commissioner has been allocated to the “ 

comité pour le recrutement des étudiants francophones”. Other members of the 

FAC could eventually join the subcommittees.  

 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

Héloïse Huynh 

Francophone Commissioner  

 

 


